
Draft Motion – One Year Optional Extension for Promotion & Tenure 

 

Given the disruption of both in-person classes and access to university facilities and other 

research facilities, the CAS Promotion and Tenure Committee recommends that future 

candidates for tenure and promotion currently at Mary Washington be given the option of taking 

an extra year to go up for tenure and promotion. Candidates who wish to go up under their 

normal time frame can do so if they desire. Whether candidates choose a one-year addition to 

their time clock or not, they will still only have one chance to go up for tenure. 

 


